
 

If like so many parents you are struggling with the different  grammatical terms I have found a 

fantastic course that you can do that could help you and even better It’s completely free!  There are 

lots of dates available but the next date is Monday  30th January 2023 at 19:00 - 19:45 GMT 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/helping-parents-with-home-learning-getting-to-grips-with-grammar

-tickets-139952243929 

 

 

 

The Education Endowment Fund have produced a list of practical strategies to support learning at 

home. You can access in on the link below.   

https://d2tic4wvo1iusb.cloudfront.net/eef-guidance-reports/supporting-parents/EEF_Parental_Enga

gement_Summary_of_recommendations.pdf?v=1667921071  
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Oxford Owl have produced a website, aimed at parents to help Support parents and carers with 

learning at home with reading, writing and maths and the great thing about it is that it is split up into 

different age groups.  
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